
From: Susan Morgenthaler smrgnthlr@gmail.com
Subject: LOCAC actions 4/22/21

Date: April 25, 2021 at 5:01 PM
To: Kerry Brown kbrown@co.slo.ca.us
Cc: Tim Carstairs title24@yahoo.com

Hi Kerry,

Just letting you know that at the last LOCAC meeting, LOCAC voted to recommend approval on VALINE DRC2021-00090.
LUC had originally recommended denial of this project based on their concerns of the potential unsustainability of our water supply
and the comments of concern that have been made by our local water purveyors and the CSD.

Thanks, Sue
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